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Comments: | believe the 3 lifts planned for the South Bowl of Peaked will negatively impact Teton Canyon and
the Jed Smith Wilderness. Noise, visuals, skier safety are definitely going to occur. Stormy weather will challenge
skiers not familiar with the terrain. Lost skiers below the boundary are liable to occur. During clear sunny weather
snow quality will be questionable, leading to possible skier injuries.

The new Crazy Horse lift will crowd slopes already serviced by Dream Catcher, I'm not in favor. One of the
highlights of Skiing Targhee for locals and visitors is how skiers are dispersed from the top of Fred's Mt. Having
uncrowded slopes is a delight in todays world! Let's keep the Ghee Charm alive!

The other new lifts planned- Peaked, Mono trees, North Boundary will be a positive addition. They will help
spread skiers out and provide sheltered skiing during stormy weather.

I'm not in favor of a summit restaurant. Visual impacts from the Valley floor will be felt by many. The awesome
view of the Teton peaks will be blemished. Nigh operation or lights will diminish our night sky quality. There's no
good location to site a restaurant without impacting current ski runs.

I'm in favor of a restaurant at the top of Sacajawea. It shouldn't impact views from the valley. It will help spread
visitors out from the base area and provide more dining opportunity.

Sincerely
Lenny Cattabriga



